WASCO COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT #29

DUFUR SCHOOL
802 NE 5th Street
Dufur, OR 97021
541-467-2509 fax 541-467-2589

August 1, 2017 Your public schools...
There'’s no better place to learn.

Dear Parent or Guardian:

We are pleased to inform you that Dufur School District is implementing a new program
called Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) for the 2017-18 school year.

What does this mean for you and your children? Great news!! All students enrolled
in Dufur School District are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch each
day at no charge to your household for the 2017-18 school year. No further action is
required of you. Your children will be able to participate in these meal programs
without having to pay for meals or submit an application.

No Free & Reduced Meal Applications will be accepted, as they are not required for
your child(ren) to receive free meals.

Second Meals and Extra Milk will be charged at the following rates:
Second Breakfast:

K-6 $ .75

7-12 $ 1.00
Second Lunch:

K-6 $ 1.25

7-12 $ 1.50
Extra Milk: $ .50

If you have questions, please contact the school at 541-467-2509.

Sincerely,

e //
Virgin/a Albrecht

Businhess Manager
Dufur School District
valbrech@dufur.k12.or.us

- USDA and this institution are equal opportunity providers and employers.

In partnership, we are dedicated to educational excellence and Iife leng learning, emphasizing communication, trust, and respect.



